
Donald Kirkpatrick

From: Charles Dye [chuck@dyemail.com]

Sent: Monday, September 1, 2014 3:26 PM

To: dakirkpt@verizon.net

Subject: AU Computer Club topics

Attachments: Potential Subjects for AU Technology SIG - 9-1-14.docx

Page 1 of 1

9/13/2014

Donald,

I saw your comment about topics in today’s newsletter and sat down and came up with the 

attached list.  These topics might be of interest to attendees at the AU Computer 

Technology Club.  I realize that some of these may have been reviewed during past 

meetings.  Full disclosure:  I’ve never been to a club meeting so therefore I’m suggesting 

things blindly.   You may be doing this, but the topics in the AU Science Club are explored 

in depth and therefore the subject can be somewhat narrow.  Also, there is usually a 

detailed handout with good references and illustrations for those who want to go farther 

than the two hour meeting.

Hope this is of help.

Chuck


